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Dear Mr.. Reber: 

Your letters of the 30th and enclosures arrived this morning. 
Mr. Schauer has been at a meeting most of the day so was able 
to get at his mail only in the late afternoon. Probably you will 
be hearing fr~m him later. 

Several things are enclosed. One is a copy of the quotation on 
the filters which y~u requested. I assume you do not need the 
data sheets which accompanied the quotation. 

Next - the list of 1964 dividend checks received and deposited in 
the Harris Bank. And the total interest on your account at the 
Chase Manhattan Bank. 'The latter, incidentally, is at the main 
SP bank downtown but the 422 Lexington Avenue b~anch was kind 
enough to get the amount and give it to me over the phone today. 

And of course, the income tax blanks are enclosed. I am including 
the whole booklet which came for you here because there have been 
some changes and I don't know which might affect you, other than 
the tax cut. 

Have not heard from the Harris Bank yet concerning the interest on 
your account there but will forward that as soon as it comes. 

Reprints of your article (copy enclosed) have come and 20 copies 
were mailed tQ you last week, as per your request. The drawings 
returned by the IEEE were glossy prints. Their letter said 
"original drawings" and I just took their word for it. Checked 
today and they are your drawings but prints made by the Ohio State 
Photography Department. 

Happy New Year! 


